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TSG CN3  thanks TSG S1 for the LS on 3G Services (Tdoc S1-991001). After consideration, N3 has agreed the deletion of the work item of Modem / ISDN interworking,as S1 do not see any market requirement in this area for R99. However, CN3 would ask S1 to confirm their requirement to the deletion of PDP type X.25, and that this has been agreed with T1P1. TSG CN3 believe T1P1 would need this to continue support for X.75' as specified in GSM 09.61 (BOC LATA Support).

Also, TSG CN3 has reviewed S1's update to the HSCSD stage 1 specification for 3GPP (Tdoc S1-99938), and have accepted the proposed changes in the accompanying draft CR.





























































































































































